CEDARWOOD ASSOCIATION

JUNE 1993

President Candy McGann 32 Intervale Rd. Tel. 899-4677

Vice-President Roberta Despres 121 Thorton Rd. Tel. 893-4603



Secretary Barbara Walsh 320 Florence Rd Tel. 899-1561

Treasurer Nancy Kerner 39 Harland Rd. Tel. 893-4264

CEDARWOOD PICNIC

Mark your calendars! The annual Cedarwood Picnic will be held Saturday, June 26th at the Cedarwood playground from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. (Rain date is June 27th.) This year we'll be featuring Marie Pineau - a singer / storyteller - who will also do face painting for the children. Our menu includes hotdogs, hamburgers, chips and soft drinks. We will be having a pot luck desert table, so please bring cookies, cupcakes, brownies, etc. Please bring chairs or a blanket. The picnic is free to all dues paying members (dues may be paid at the picnic-\$5. family, \$3. single household). If you have family or friends visiting that weekend and would like to bring them to the picnic, you may do so at a cost of \$3.00 per person, payable in advance or at the picnic. To better estimate the amount of food needed at the picnic, you must RSVP to this event by calling Nancy Kerner at #893-4264 or Ellie Lyman at #899-7369 by Friday, June 25th. Remember to also mention if you intend to bring guests.

EARTH DAY A SUCCESS!

The weather was great and many Cedarwood residents, young and old, enjoyed Earth Day activities at the playground! Thanks to all who helped organize, set up, clean up, run errands, etc.

CEDARWOOD T-SHIRTS!

We will have Cedarwood T-shirts available for purchase at the Cedarwood Picnic. Shirts are white with green screen. Children's sizes are \$6.00, adult's are \$7.00. You may also call Candy McGann at #899-4677 to purchase the shirts.

1993 SCHOLARSHIP AWARD

The Cedarwood Association is proud to announce that Michael Forte has been awarded a \$500 Cedarwood scholarship! Michael, who lives on Thornton Rd., was Waltham High's Senior Class President. He will continue his studies at Bentley College this fall. Congratulations and Good Luck!

SCHOLARSHIP THANK YOU'S

The Cedarwood Association would like to extend a special thank you to the following neighbors who have donated money to the scholarship fund:

The Doherty Family
Robert Eagle
The Forte Family
Eleanor Hoagheem
Jean Husson
Helen Kavaleski
The Kored Family
Kevin and Ellie Lyman
The Malone Family
The McGrattan Family
The Tagarelis Family
Dr. and Mrs.Raymond Vanderwyk

UPCOMING EVENTS

June 26,1993 Cedarwood Picnic Rain Date: June 27 June 29,1993 Softball Sept.18,1993 Yard Sale Rain Date: Sept.19

WELCOME NEW NEIGHBORS!

The Cedarwood Association would like to extend a welcome to all our new neighbors! We would like to get to know you as well as be of service if you have any questions about the neighborhood or the Cedarwood Association. Please give any of the officers a call!

RECYCLE USABLE CASTOFFS!

Before you throw away usable goods, give us a call! The Cedarwood Association is looking for items for our White Elephant table at the yard sale. Proceeds support the Scholarship Fund. To arrange for pickup of items please call Nancy Kerner at #893-4264.

SERVICES NEEDED

Elderly neighbor (shut-in) is looking for an occasional visitor and/or help with groceries and yard work. If you would like to help, please call Barbara Walsh at #899-1561.

| SERVICES DIRE | ECTORY | |
|--------------------|----------------------|--|
| Leah Burnett | 891-7683 | Babysitting, yard work & dog walking |
| Amy Burnett | 891-7683 | Babysitting |
| Hilary Sin | 891-8818 | Babysitting |
| Valerie Cormier | 894-5619 | Babysitting |
| Aimee Cormier | 894-5619 | Babysitting |
| Laura Cormier | 894-5619 | Babysitting |
| Carol Taranto | 891-0663 | Experienced child care, day & evenings |
| Dora Kadar-Wochner | 893-2293 | Infant Day-care |
| Jesse Burnett | 891-7683 | Snow shoveling, yard work & dog walking |
| Jeri Shefts | 891-1185 | Pet sitting |
| Mark Nardone | 893-7287 | Snow plowing, Masonry, Landscaping & Paving |
| Steve Gardner | 899-9617 | Carpentry, home repairs |
| Kevin Scott | 894-5901 | Carpentry, remodeling |
| Kevin Lyman | 899-7369 | Light Carpentry and chain saw work - please leave message on the machine |
| Jim Giles | 893-1717 | Master Elecytrician - residential work |
| Leonard Kelly | 899-0730 | Window cleaning, interior and exterior painting, gutter cleaning |
| Mike Shea | 893-0112 | Interior and exterior painting |
| Deborah Harrison | 647-9283 | Tutoring |
| Nancy Kerner | 893-4264 | Computer Services: newsletters, mailing labels, word |
| Lynda Charters | 647-4489 | processing, etc. Editing and fax services |
| | 891-6709 899-3257 | House cleaning Skate sharpening |
| | | |

If you would like your name added to (or deleted from) this list in future newsletters, please call Annette Davidson at 899-2995. <u>Please</u> note that you must be a member of the Association to be listed here.

1993 MEMBERSHIP FORM

| Name Phone Adress | | | | |
|-------------------------|--------------------------------|------------------------------------|-----------|--------------------------|
| | ly Membershi nal donation t | ip, \$5.00 to the Scholarship Fund | Single | Member Household, \$3.00 |
| I/We woul | d be interested | d in assisting with : | | |
| Earth | Day _ | Picnic | Yard Sa | ıle |
| Street | Rep _ | Playgroung Commitee | Activitie | es Commitee |
| Welco | me / New Ne | ighbor Commitee | | |

Please return this slip with cash or check (made out to the Cedarwood Association) to Nancy Kerner, 39 Harland Rd.